
        Dates to Remember February 9: Professional Learning Day, No School
February 15: Grad Information  Night 7 pm
February 19-23: Winter Break
February 28: Pink Shirt Day

February 29: School Council
March 5:  Vaping Parent information Night 7-9 pm 
March 7-9- Little Women Performance 
March 27: Parent Teacher Interviews 5-8 pm (gym)

Dear Laker families, 

Thank you for your patience this week as we worked through the challenge of Powerschool being down.
This created challenges for parents, staff, and students with regard to scheduling and attendance. Again, I
apologize for the inconvenience and frustration that this may have caused. We are working diligently to
ensure all schedules are accurate by Monday.

Our vape detectors are installed and working. I met with a group of students for lunch yesterday who
informed me that the bathrooms are no longer crowded and that there is an increased sense of comfort
and safety in the bathrooms. I am appreciative of all the parent support that I have received with regard to
the vape detectors. A reminder that we are hosting AHS on March 5th from 7-9 pm for an evening of
parental learning on vape addiction, prevention, and cessation. 

Tonight the Student Council is hosting the “Pals & Valentines Dance” from 7-10 pm. Tickets are $10 at the
door and $2 a ticket for Grads. Our school dances are great fun and memory makers, please encourage
your child to attend.

A big congratulations to all of our basketball teams who are well on their way in their seasons. Our players
are working hard on and off the court and are representing our school well. Thank you to all staff and
volunteer coaches who are supporting our players this season. Please watch the HJ Cody Facebook page
for upcoming games.

Tickets are selling fast for our drama production, Little Women. Tickets can be purchased through your
QuickPay accounts or directly in the office. Save the date for March 7, 8, and 9th!

A Grad 2024 information session will be held on Thursday the 15th at 7 pm. All grads and parents are
strongly encouraged to attend. Information will be shared surrounding the cap and gown ceremony, the
grand march, grad fees, and grad requirements. 

Lastly, if you have not yet had the opportunity, I would greatly appreciate you taking the time to complete
my Principal Evaluation Survey. The feedback will provide me with information on what I am doing well
and how I can improve to better serve your children and the school community. The survey will be kept
open from February 1-February 14. Principal Survey - École H. J.  Cody School

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZOKt79O0zcY1sF1C6A_83UeJn84JzgDkgd7bvDbe9Gzg0_A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZOKt79O0zcY1sF1C6A_83UeJn84JzgDkgd7bvDbe9Gzg0_A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZOKt79O0zcY1sF1C6A_83UeJn84JzgDkgd7bvDbe9Gzg0_A/viewform


Thank you for your continued support of our school community. Do not hesitate to reach out if you have
any questions.

Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal

Stopping Tobacco Organizations and Products 

Grad Meeting
There will be a mandatory Grad meeting on February 15th at 7:00 PM in the Fine

Arts Centre.  We will be discussing the Prom, Grad Photos, Wake A thon, the
Convocation and schedule for the day and events leading up to the event.

Grade 11's

We will be taking a group of grade 11 students to Lethbridge College and
The University of Lethbridge on March 1st.  We will be leaving the school at

7:00 AM and returning to HJ at 7 PM.  

There is no cost to the trip.  Students will need to bring lunch and snacks.  
We will be in a place with a cafeteria, so purchasing food is possible.

This trip is open to Grade 11 students and we will be take a maximum of 44
students.  Please let me know if you have any questions.  Students will

need to come see me in person to sign up for this trip.

https://hjcodymusic.entripyshops.com/
https://exposetobacco.org/campaigns/digital-danger-online-tobacco/?utm_source=mc&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=cop10


https://hjcodymusic.entripyshops.com/


HJ CODY BLOOD DRIVE 
February 14 & 15 Time: 4:10pm - 4:40pm

 

 You must be 17 years of age or older and weigh 110lbs to donate. Please join the HJ
Cody Team.If you have questions or need help signing up see Ms. Round.

Sign up and then go to Partners. Enter our code HJCO000405 or
our school name to join the team. We have a bus going on Feb 14

or you will need to arrange your own transportation.

https://hjcodymusic.entripyshops.com/


https://hjcodymusic.entripyshops.com/
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